
Good morning, today is Thursday, January 11th 
 
Remember to join us for our BHIP meeting today at lunch! 
 
Only the strong survive!  Gateway Wrestling 2018 begins in February.  Sign up now IF YOU ARE TOUGH 
ENOUGH!    
 
Our 7th and 8th grade dance is after school today.  Tickets can be purchased at lunch today.  After school, 
7th graders who are attending the dance, please form a line outside between the B-Building and outside 
doors near choir and band.  8th graders, please exit the building after school and line up outside near the 
main doors to the front office.   
 
We will not have after-school study hall today because of the dance.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 
 


